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Dear Notre Dame Community,

I am pleased to bring you our first Titan Update for the 2020-2021 school year! We

will recall the start of this school year in our future history books, and we will reflect

on this semester for years to come. Starting a school year without students on campus

for our traditional New Student Orientation, Back to School Night and Opening Liturgy
has been different. However, the team at Notre Dame has created innovative ways to

keep our traditions alive in a virtual setting! Thank you for joining our community, and

we look forward to a successful school year.

Engaging Our Community 

During this pandemic, it is our goal to continue creating memories and keep

traditions alive for our students. Student leaders and faculty members have worked

hard the past weeks preparing for Club Rush, and our second annual Senior Sunrise

at the base of Mount Rubidoux was a great success thanks to our community

involvement. The faculty and staff appreciate ASB’s consideration for others and will

continue working with our student leaders to create engaging activities for our

students throughout the school year.

We look forward to additional events for all students this school year and will always

keep the safety of our community in mind as we plan. Thank you to those who

organized, donated to, and participated in our Senior Sunrise. It was a blessing

celebrating the class of 2021, and we hope senior families will join us at our Senior

Family Drive-In Night on August 28th (Senior families can check their emails for

additional information.)

We pray for our Notre Dame Community and say thank you.

Blessings,

P R I N C I P A L 'S  U P D A T E

www.NotreDameRiverside.org



W E L C O M E ,  N E W  &  R E T U R N I N G  T E A C H E R S !

We're excited to welcome the following teachers to our Notre Dame teaching faculty!

Mrs . Gabr iel la Ch ikhan i :  Sophomore Engl ish
Mrs. Chikhani stepped into a long term sub position during the second semester of last

year for the Freshman English. She will continue with them this school year as a full-time

instructor teaching Sophomore English and yearbook. 

Mr. Jesus Puentes : Span ish & Theology
Mr. Jesus Puentes served as a long term sub for Dr. Alexander during her maternity leave

last year. He continues this school year as a full-time instructor in the Theology and

Foreign Language Departments and we are excited to welcome him back!  

Ms. Fab iola Ramirez

Freshman Engl ish

Mrs . Rand i Yancey

B iology and Algebra I

Mrs. Yancey attended Cal State San Bernardino and majored in Biological Psychology. She

is currently attending Pepperdine University majoring in Psychology.  She loves traveling to

tropical places including the Cayman Islands and Hawaii.  She looks forward to becoming a

part of the Notre Dame community and attending Notre Dame activities and events.

Mr. Dakota Shelton

Soc ial Sc ience

From Mr. Shelton: 

To the community of Notre Dame High School. I would like to start off

by saying that I am extremely excited to be a part of the education team

at Notre Dame High School. It has been my dream to become a social

science teacher since I was a kid. I am excited about the opportunity to

help each and every student grow not only in the areas of Social

Science, but overall as people. 

Most of my interests have to do with sports and being outdoors. I grew

up in Joshua Tree, CA, with two older brothers and one younger sister.

Most of our time was spent outside playing and competing with one

another. As I have grown older, I have become increasingly more

interested in hiking, biking, backpacking, and camping. I also have a

growing interest in rock climbing and bouldering. 

I completed my undergraduate degree at La Sierra University. I

completed my BA in history, with my concentration on US History and

European History. I am currently still attending La Sierra University

where I am in my final class as I am pursuing my Masters in education

alongside my single subject teaching credential in social science.



N E W S  &  U P D A T E S

CLASS OFCLASS OF
20212021  

First Day of School Photos:

View the Slideshow Here

No School: Labor Day
Monday, September 7th

To maximize instruction this
week, we will be on a Modified
Distance Learning Schedule
this week. Please save this for
your records.

https://www.notredameriverside.org/student-life/class-of-2021/class-of-2021

